
Meet Our New Board
Member

Shelia
Clarke, MD
We are delighted to introduce our new
board member, Dr. Sheila Clarke to our

team.  Dr. Clarke is an Assistant Professor
of Pediatrics at Penn State Children’s

Hospital in Hershey PA.  She graduated
from the University of Ghana Medical

School, received postgraduate training in the
United Kingdom and additional residency

training in the US.
Dr. Clarke is a Member of the Royal College

of Physicians and also Board Certified in
Pediatrics and Hospital Medicine. 
Welcome to the team, Dr. Clarke!
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